Parking Consultation «Number» «Street» «Area» «Post Code» Our Ref: Arthur/22 Telephone: 0208 207 2277

Email: parking.policy@hertsmere.gov.uk

Date: 24 May 2022

Dear Resident

Proposed parking changes in Arthur Street, Bushey

Following complaints and concerns received form residents of Arthur Street and after the council reviewing the area, it is proposed to make the following changes to the parking restrictions in the road –

 Remove the two disabled persons parking bays outside nos. 24 and 27 Arthur Street and replace with permit parking bays. The disabled parking bay have been reported to be no longer required and its removal will help increase the general parking capacity for residents.

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of our proposal, please see the attached map which shows the extent of the proposals in your area.

If you would like to comment or have any concerns with the proposals, please let me know either by email at the email address above or in writing to the address listed at the top of this letter. Please mark any correspondence for my attention.

I look forward to receiving your response by 24th June 2022.

Yours sincerely

Tunde Ogunro Traffic Engineer